June 23, 2020

Honorable City Council
City of Richmond

900 East Broad Street
City Hall, 3 Floor
Richmond, VA 23219

Dear Honorable Council,

The Byrd Park Civic League received a presentation from Walter Parks and Markham Planning on
June 18, 2020 regarding the proposed special use permit request for a new single-family attached home
at 2406 Grayland Avenue. The Byrd Park Civic League had no concerns with the request and supports
the special use permit. Please feel free to contact me at paul.serig@gmail.com with any questions
regarding the request and the Byrd Park Civic League’s support.

Sincerely,

Paul Serignese j

President, Byrd Park Civic League

cc: Rodney Poole, Planning Commission Chair
Mark Olinger, Director of the Department of Planning and Development Review
Lory Markham, Markham Planning
Walter Parks, Walter Parks Architect



